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A Message from our Managing Director  

We are aware that the Covid-19 virus and subsequent Government announcements 
are affecting everyone in all walks of life. 

As a company, we are fortunate in that we can continue to carry on our daily 
business tasks as many of our staff already have the capability of working from 
home. We now also have our remaining staff set up to work from home. We will retain 
a presence at our head office to ensure workflows continue and we have put in place 
good communication links to ensure this. 

Please bear with us if it is a little slower than normal at times to respond to some 
enquiries. We will be working very hard to try to maintain our standards throughout 
the coming weeks. 

Our advisers will still be able to carry out meetings with clients but these will now be 
remotely arranged either by phone or via secure software. 

Please do contact us if you have any concerns that you wish to discuss. 

You can call us on 01530 267 150,  email us at ​advice@ashwoodlaw.co.uk ​or 
phone your adviser directly. 

Please see our website ​www.ashwoodlawwealth.co.uk​ for important financial 
information. 

Yours sincerely, 

 
 

 
 
 
           Robert Lawson 
           Managing Director 
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